JANUARY 2025

Members enjoying a
Christmas lunch held at
Fannys Restaurant on the
10th of December.

This year the Monday and Wednesday
Christmas parties were held on the same day,
Monday 16th December due to the difficulty

experienced by some members accessing the
upstairs room on Wednesdays. EDITOR’S FOOTNOTE Items for this publication
PGS")’ and peas were much in evidence and a should be sent by mail, email, or by hand to the Spprmeaez 5y
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